
 

 

   Parents’ Council AGM 

 

 

 

 

27th September 2022 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian, 

The Annual General Meeting of the Dominican College Parents’ Council will 

take place on Tuesday 11th October 2022 at 8pm. Tea and coffee will be 

served from 7:30pm in the Boardroom. 

Thank you to all those who submitted nominations for the parent nominees 

to the Board of Management.  To ensure gender balance, there is one male 

and one female parent nominee on the Board. As there was only one male 

and one female parent put forward, Ms. Sylvia McDonagh and Mr. Harald 

Braun are deemed elected to the Board. 

 

All parents are invited to attend this meeting. 

 

I look forward to meeting you on the night. 

 

Regards 

 

 

SYLVIA MCDONAGH 

CHAIRPERSON OF THE PARENTS’ COUNCIL 
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